
The IPSASB approved a Project Brief to commence a project on entity combinations. The Board agreed 

that for some entity combinations undertaken by public sector entities, the accounting requirements in 

IFRS 3 “Business Combinations” are appropriate. However, for the many other types of entity 

combinations undertaken by public sector entities a separate issues paper is to be developed. 


